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Planning Applications 

The Parish Council’s role 
is only advisory. For more 
details, please refer to 
www.wychavon.gov.uk. 

For consideration by Wychavon: 

W/20/02640 - Land off Kemerton 
Road, Bredon. Change of use of 
land to provide gypsy/traveller pitch 
and associated works including 
mobile home, touring caravan 
amenity block and hardstanding. 
PC objects - see Wychavon 
website for full details. 
 

W/20/00076 - The Red House, 
Back Lane, Bredon. Installation of 
three external CCTV cameras at 
the location and an additional 
security light. PC has no 
objections. 
 

W/20/02675 - Pippins, 
Westmancote, Bredon. Demolition 
of garage and replacement with two 
storey extension. PC objects - see 
Wychavon website for full 
details. 
 

W/20/02774 - Lower End Cottage, 
Lower Lane, Bredon’s Norton. 
Demolition of existing outbuildings 
and carport. Erection of single 
storey extension, carport, enlarged 
opening to kitchen and removal of 
stud partition. PC has no 
objections. 
 

W/20/02836 - Croft Cottage, Back 
Lane, Bredon. Proposed ancillary 
outbuilding. PC objects - see 
Wychavon website for full 
details. 

Date of Next Meeting:  

Monthly Parish Council 

Monday 8th February 
 

at 7:15pm 

This meeting will take 

place virtually, please 

contact the Clerk for 

access to this meeting. 

Email : bredonpc@btconnect.com Web : www.bredonpc.org.uk Tel : 01684 773984 

Coronavirus Updates 

Volunteers Required - Rewilding Group  

Thank you to everyone who donated to the Glebe Field Biodiversity 
Crowdfunding Campaign. We managed to reach our target and are 
now planning all the various jobs that need doing over the next couple 
of years. 

For the bigger jobs we will be using contractors, but this can be very 
expensive and all our funds will be depleted rapidly if we have to pay 
for every little task. 

Therefore, we would like to set up a Volunteer group, alongside the 
existing help we are getting from the ECO Club at Bredon Hancocks 
School, which will get together after restrictions are lifted. 

Not only would this be a vital group for the community, but also a 
fantastic way to help your own mental wellbeing. If nothing else, the 
last year has taught us all how time spent outdoors is essential for our 
mental health.  

The more volunteers that sign up, the easier the tasks will be to 
complete, and it also means not everyone would need to turn up 
every time. The sort of tasks we would need volunteers for are:- tree 
and bulb planting; weeding; turf cutting and removal; sowing seeds; 
digging and other “garden” related jobs. 

If you are interested please email:- declan.shiels@bredonpc.org.uk 
or send a letter to the Clerk, Bredon Village Hall, Main Road, Bredon, 
Glos, GL20 7QN or join the “Bredon Parish Rewilding Group” on 
Facebook. Please include your name, contact details and any 
additional skills /tools you think would be helpful to the group, for 
example:- knowledge of horticulture; access to equipment or 
machinery; etc.  

As guidance and rules keep changing during this pandemic, please 
keep up to date with news, advice, latest figures and how to get help 
by visiting the dedicated Parish Council coronavirus page:- 

www.bredonpc.org.uk/news-events/coronavirus/ 

http://www.wychavon.gov.uk

